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Public Notice  
 

Notice of Opening of the Southfair Apartments Accessible 1-Bedroom Waiting List 
 

Effective Saturday, November 12, 2022 at 8:00 am until Sunday, December 11, 2022 at 11:59 
pm, Salem Housing Authority (SHA) will accept applications for the waiting list for Accessible 
1-bedroom apartments at Southfair Apartments. Applicants with a verified need for the 
accessibility features are prioritized for these units. 
 
These units are restricted to households with income at or below 60% of the Area Median Income, 
which is  currently $33,240 annually for 1 person.  
 
To apply, visit www.salemhousingor.com and click the “Apply Now” link. Paper applications are also 
accepted as a reasonable accommodation, but we encourage applicants to apply online whenever 
possible. Paper applications may be requested by contacting SHA at housing@salemhousingor.com 
or (503) 588-6368.  
 
Applications will not be accepted after 11:59 pm on Sunday, December 11, 2022. 
 
Questions may be directed to housing@salemhousingor.com.  

 

 
 

The Housing Authority of Salem does not discriminate against any person due to disability, race, color, religion, sex, source of income , familial 
status, national origin, actual or perceived sexual orientation, gender identity, marital status and/or domestic partnership in accessing, applying 

for, or receiving assistance, or in treatment or employment in any of its programs and activities. 
The person named below has been designated to coordinate compliance with the non-discrimination requirements contained in the 

Department of Housing and Urban Development’s regulations implementing Section 504 (24 CFR, part 8, dated June 2, 1988): 
Melanie Fletcher, Compliance Manager, Salem Housing Authority, 360 Church Street SE, Salem OR 97301 

(503) 587-4815 | mfletcher@salemhousingor.com | TDD users: Dial 711 
 


